
1984 No. 3

il

The Prime Minister of Saint Lucia to the
Minister for External Relations of Canada

Castries, January 6, 1984

Sir

1 have the honour to refer to your Note No. 531 dated 6 January 1984 relativeto the designation by the Goverrnent of Saint Lucia of Trinidad and Tobago(B.W.I.A. International) Airways Corporation for the operation of the agreed servicesprovided for in the Agreement between the Governnient of Canada and the Govern-ment of Saint Lucia on Air Services.

I have the honour to confirm that the proposais contained in the above-mentioned Note are acceptable to the Governent of Saint Lucia and that your Notetogether wîth this reply shaîl be regarded as constituting an Agreement between Ourtwo Governents effective from the date of this reply.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

JOHN G.M COMPTON
Prime Minister & Minister of Foreign Affairs


